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Notice of Motion – Fast-tracking Bus Priority Transit Lanes 
on Five Critical Suburban Corridors 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on June 17, 2020, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that: 

1. The TTC Board request the Chief Executive Officer to identify transit priority measures 
on all five bus priority corridors in the TTC’s 5-Year Service Plan (Section 4.1) with a 
recommended design and implementation plan for the Board’s approval at the TTC 
Board’s July 14, 2020 meeting, with targeted installation for September 1, 2020, working 
in partnership with the General Manager, Transportation Services, City of Toronto, the 
Chief Planner & Executive Director, City Planning, and Chief of Police, Toronto Police 
Service. 
 

2. The TTC Board request the Chief Executive Officer to work in partnership with the 
General Manager, Transportation Services, City of Toronto to identify funding 
requirements to implement the transit priority measures in Recommendation 1, for TTC 
Board consideration on July 14, 2020. 
 

3. The TTC Board forward a copy of the decision on this motion to the General Manager, 
Transportation Services, City of Toronto, the Chief Planner & Executive Director, City 
Planning, and Chief of Police, Toronto Police Service for information. 

 

Advice and Other Information 
 
The TTC Board also adopted the following Member motion: 

1. That staff evaluate ridership and investigate the need and potential for priority transit 
measures on Lawrence Avenue East (East of Victoria Park to Rouge Hills Drive) and 
report back at the TTC Board's July 14, 2020 meeting. 


